
IMPORTANT! 
VECC ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL INFORMATION FOR 

GRADES PK-4 
 

Bus Riders: All students riding the bus will be dropped off and picked up in the front of the building.  
No passenger cars are allowed in the front of the building during the arrival and dismissal. 
 
Walkers:   

� Please follow the SAFE WALKING SCHOOL MAP. 
� Crossing guards will be stationed at the following locations: Wyoming & Winchester Aves., Wyoming & 

Monmouth Aves., Wyoming & Ventnor Garden Plaza, and Lafayette & Balfour Aves. 
� Please follow all school rules during your walk as well as any directions given by crossing guards and 

police officers. 
� Students walking to and from school will arrive and dismiss through the front of the building under the 

red canopy. 
 
Parent Dropoff / Pickup:   

� Important:  No pickup or dropoff is to occur in the front of the building by the red canopy. All 
parents are to park in the side parking lot.  Please adhere to the duty teacher instructions to keep 
all children safe.   

� Preschool drop off and pick up will occur through the classroom doors on the Balfour Avenue side 
of the building.   

� Dropoff 
K-4 Students should be dropped off on the side of the building along the curb at 8:15 AM. Cars should pull 
all the way forward using the entire lane and line up in single file for the drop-off.  Students should exit the 
car quickly wearing masks.  Students should not be on school property before 8:15 AM.  
� Pickup 
Parents may pick up their K-4 children on the side of the building by no later than 3:15. Please park and 
walk over to get your child.  Please cross to and from the parking lot using the crosswalk.   
 
REMINDER 
� Chief Biagi of the Ventnor City Police Department reminds all parents that traffic laws will be strictly enforced 

around our school for the safety of all of our students.  In addition, handicap parking spots are reserved for those 
drivers with handicap tags.   

  
 

Bike Riders and Skateboarders: 
No elementary school students are permitted to ride bikes or skateboard to or from school.   

  
  Visitors to the building: 

In order to maintain the health and safety of the district employees and enrolled students there will be no 
outside visitors or volunteers until further notice. When picking up students outside of dismissal hours, 
contactless pickup will occur through security. Please make every effort to schedule appointments 
outside of school hours and limit early pick up to emergencies.  Please do not park in bus lanes at any 
time. 

 


